
Co-Curricular Activities 
in the Nursery

Music Tuition
There are a wide variety of 
instrumental and vocal music 
lessons available at St Chris run by 
a range of visiting music teachers, 
under the guidance of Director of 
Senior School Music, Ann-Marie 
Knight.  

Visit our website to find out 
more about which instruments 
are taught and to download the 
booking form.
 
Performing Arts Tuition  
We offer LAMDA (London Academy 
of Music & Dramatic Art) lessons 
which are scheduled during the 
school day. If you would like to 
know more, or wish to book LAMDA 
lessons, click here.

Trips and Visits  
Our Nursery students enjoy day 
trips throughout the year, to 
support their topic work and 
bring learning to life. Whether it’s 
exploring historical landmarks, 
delving into nature, or engaging 
in cultural experiences, these 
trips create lasting memories and 
broaden the horizons of our young 
learners. Each class takes part in at 
least one class trip per term.

We also ocassionally make whole 
school trips (recently to Legoland), 
and there are smaller trips for 
example during Multi-Faith Week to 
local places of worship, or to local 
areas to support topic work.  

All class day-trips are included in 
the school fees. 


